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September 23, 2024         E20240314-01 

 

Vincent Tanguay, Senior Director 

Electric Compliance, Electric Engineering 

Pacific Gas & Electric Company (PG&E) 

300 Lakeside Drive 

Oakland, CA 94612  

 

SUBJECT: Closure Letter – E20240314-01 & PG&E Electric Incident- EI240314A 

 

Mr. Tanguay: 

 
The Safety and Enforcement Division (SED) of the California Public Utilities Commission 
reviewed PG&E’s actions as part of its investigation of the media coverage incident 
E20240314-01 that occurred in the vicinity of Underhill Road and Cam Encinas in Orinda, of 
Contra Costa County, on March 14, 2024. SED considered all information provided to SED by 
PG&E and any third-party reports relating to the incident. 

 
This letter serves as notification that SED’s investigation of the subject incident is closed. 
However, SED may re-open the investigation when deemed necessary. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this investigation. If you have any questions, please contact 

Emiliano Solorio, at (916) 216-0249 or by email at emiliano.solorio@cpuc.ca.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Rickey Tse, Program and Project Supervisor 

Electric Safety and Reliability Branch 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

 

CC:  

Lee Palmer, Director, SED, CPUC 

Nika Kjensli, Program Manager, ESRB, SED, CPUC 

Fadi Daye, Program and Project Supervisor, ESRB, SED, CPUC 

Yi ‘Rocky’ Yang, Senior Utilities Engineer (Supervisor), ESRB, SED, CPUC 

Emiliano Solorio, Utilities Engineer, ESRB, SED, CPUC 

Madonna Ebrahimof, Staff Services Analyst, ESRB, SED, CPUC 

Anne Beech, Director of EO Compliance, PG&E 
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Barbara Moses, Manager of EO Compliance, PG&E 

Sean Mackay, Director of Investigations, PG&E 

Leah Hughes, Manager of Investigations, PG&E 

Jerrod Meier, Director of Governance and Reporting, PG&E 

Meredith Allen, VP of Regulatory Affairs, PG&E 

Spencer Olinek, Chief Regulatory Liaison, PG&E 

Electric Data Requests (ElectricDataRequests@pge.com) 

 


